
CANCELLATION NOTICE  
 

Procurement of Servers (High End Machines) And High Availability Solution (Lot-1) 
Tender ID: NBP/LSG/HES/24082015 

It is for the information of all concerned that NBP’s tender notice for “Procurement of Servers (High End 
Machines) and High Availability Solution (Lot-1)” placed on PPRA’s website and newspapers dated August 
22, 2015 may please be treated as cancelled for Lot-1 with immediate effect. 
 

Wing Head IT Procurement 
Logistic Support Group 
National Bank of Pakistan 
3rd Floor, NBP Head Office, Karachi. 
Tel: 99220720, 99212100-50 Extension: 2533, 2322 and 2978 
 

 
 


